
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Classroom Newsletter 
Ms. Hellevik’s 3rd Grade 

Upcoming Events… 
April	1	-	Staff	Day,	No	School	
April	14-18	-	Easter	Break,	No	School	
April	27	-	SHS	Marathon	at	6	p.m.

In class this month….	

Language	Arts:		The	students	have	
been	enjoying	reading	narrative	
nonDiction	and	biographies	this	unit.	
They	learned	about	people	in	history	
who	made	a	difference	in	their	
communities.	We	continue	to	work	on	
skills	including	antonyms,	synonyms,	
vowel	digraphs,	parts	of	speech,	and	
homographs.		

Math:	We	are	continuing	to	work	on	
our	math	facts,	especially	
multiplication	&	division.	Students	are	
learning	and	mastering	strategies	to	
solve	problems	they	do	not	know	using	
nearby	facts,	doubling,	or	square	facts.		

Religion:	We	have	been	learning	about	
lenten	practices	of	praying,	fasting,	and	
almsgiving.	Students	helped	lead	
Stations	of	the	Cross	for	the	whole	
school.	They	also	learned	about	St.	
Patrick,	our	March	Saint!		

From Ms. Hellevik, 
Throughout this month, I have 

been reflecting on the growth this 

class has made, both academically 

and socially. I am incredibly proud 

of their work and continued effort 

up to this point in the year!

We’re Going to a Play!


On	Friday,	April	29	at	11:00	p.m.,	the	

school	will	attend	a	play	at	Martin	Luther	

College!	Lunches	will	be	packed	by	the	

school.	Please	look	for	permission	slips	to	

return	for	this	event	and	information	on	

parent	volunteer	opportunities!	


